

Dear Mr Affleck,

I originally wrote to you on 15/11/2013 regarding an ongoing case of harassment against the Gilbart-Smith family. I have included my original letter for your records.

I received your letter and information book and was pleased to hear that you would take our advised action. However since this letter I have been made aware by Brian Gilbart-Smith that he has received two turner letters from you and I have also received one of these letters. I have again enclosed the letter for you reference.

Please let me make it clear to you that by sending these letters out to the Gilbart-Smith family you are continuing to harass the family despite already being warned. You are requested again to stop all contact with the family which includes electronic communications, telephone and post.

This information will be added to the original file, reference LC/4343623/13 and could be used should your case be brought to trial.

I would strongly advise you to take full notice of this letter and cease all contact.

Kind Regards

PC ASHLEE 6004

P.C. Phil Ashlee 6004 Mobile: 07815559906

E Mail: Philip.Ashlee@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk

TVP New non emergency number 101